
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   

  

 

 

Good luck message from the Mayor, Cllr Julia Mathebe to the class of 2021 

 

The Mayor of the Elias Motsoaledi Local Municipality, Cllr. Julia Mathebe, would like to take 

this opportunity to wish the best of luck to all the Grade 12 learners who will be writing their 

2021 final Matric exams. 

The Academic year 2021 has not been the same due to frequent opening and closure of 

schools as a result of the novel corona virus (COVID-19).  Despite of all challenges posed 

by COVID-19 pandemic, you have experienced one of the most extraordinary years in school 

history and we praise you for the effort you have put in. 

It is during this period when we advise and urge parents, grandparents, guardians and other 

family members to give their children love, care and support ahead of while they prepare 

and write their matric exams. 

We keep you in our thoughts in the coming weeks, and urge you to prepare adequately and 

with your future in mind. No matter your plans, your matric results will be the first step into 

whatever opportunities you want to explore. 

I thank all educators, parents and individuals who have added value to our children’s lives. 

Your efforts are recognised and appreciated, especially in light of this unusual year and its 

many trials 

We urge you Grade 12 Leaners  around Elias Motsoaledi Local Municipality who wish to 

pursue their tertiary education and are academically deserving and yet they are in financially 

needy, to apply for Mayoral bursaries and also visit Office of the Mayor's Youth Co-ordinates   

for more information. 

Good luck and best wishes in the academic year of 2021. 

May God Bless you. 

By the Mayor of Elias Motsoaledi  

Cllr Julia Mathebe  

 

 

 

 


